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To; Ben Van Pelt, Chair; Members of the Conference Committee; and Jennifer
Stoiber, Program Assistant

Dear Ben and Jen,  Please convey my thoughts below to the members of the
Conference Committee as they deliberate funding recommendations for EOP.  First, I
want to state that I believe the staff did an excellent job reviewing the proposals
and making recommendations.  Their recommendations were for sound proposals
that deal with a number of different needs in the community and take different parts
of the city into consideration.  The only change I would propose making to the staff
recommendations would be to not fund the DANEnet proposal and apply all of that
money to MOSES.  The speakers for MOSES made pretty clear what the problem is
that they are trying to address.  Too many persons are already incarcerated than
should be and the key to parole revocation should be whether a parolee is
victimizing someone.  DANEnet points to a need that I believe exists but whose
solution I believe is already out there for someone who wants to get connected. 
Thank you.   Kim Genich
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